Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
The Division of State Fire Marshal announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: CANCELLED October 8, 2024, ten minutes after adjournment of FFIRS meeting which begins at 1:00 p.m.

PLACE: The Fire and Emergency Incident Information System Technical Advisory Panel (FFIRS) has been canceled due to Hurricane Milton. No public meeting will be conducted.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This public meeting has been canceled due to Hurricane Milton.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: n/a
For more information, you may contact: MaryAnn.Benson@myfloridacfo.com.
